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June 19, 2019 
 
Dear Superintendents and BOCES Directors, 
 
I hope that you are all enjoying a little bit of R and R during the summer. 
  
It is bittersweet that I let you know that Alan Dillon has decided to retire and start a wonderful adventure 
with his wife and family.  We were lucky and honored to have Alan with us over the past year.  He has 
brought his experience and field perspective as he has worked with schools, navigated potential 
accountability changes and supported our school improvement work.  He has been a critical member of 
our team and has worked really well with our Board.  I did not want to accept his retirement!  But alas, 
his family calls and we are supportive of him and that decision.  We wish him all the best in his new 
adventure! 
  
Alan will be continuing his good work with us until he packs up his stuff and gets in his camper to tour the 
state (and beyond!) this September.  
  
Please join me in wishing him well. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
 
 
Katy Anthes, Ph.D. 
Commissioner 
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